
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
2020/2021 Regular Reporting - Edmonton Screen Industries Office

Recommendation of the Committee

That the Mayor, on behalf of City Council, advocate to the Government of Alberta, Minister of
Jobs, Economy and Innovation, for the reinstatement of the Interactive Digital Media Tax Credit
and any other available supports.

History

At the January 19, 2022, Executive Committee meeting, the January 19, 2022, Urban Planning and
Economy report UPE00666, was considered.

Attachment

January 19, 2022, Urban Planning and Economy report UPE00666
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